
Saddleback College is excited to continue their partnership 

with Tesoro High School and offer a Saddleback College Counselor 

to support the students and families of Tesoro. 




The Saddleback Counselor will be available on Tuesdays 

from 9:30 – 1:30pm, starting on 9/27/22, to answer any 

questions you have regarding Saddleback College 

programs, services, applying, concurrent/dual enrollment, 

Counseling 100 Course, Promise Program, 

High Education Pathways, and more! 




Please CLICK HERE or scan QR code below to  

request an appointment. 




Saddleback College Counselor
Returns to Tesoro! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSezA9MZryV4ooG2B6l9ORx2iCQzSqkNSJjRh3K-IEGwyg6Ddg/viewform

